
From: Justin A. Simon 
Sent: 21 October 2021 22:35 
To: Planning 
Cc: Tom Little 
Subject: Request for Tree Pruning - 11 Pond Street, NW3 2PN 

 

To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to request approval for pruning of a private tree located at 11 Pond Street, 
NW3 2PN, which is subject to a Tree Preservation Order. 
 
The tree in question has already been pruned further to Camden Council's approval given 
previously in 2018. 
 
The proposal is to prune the tree (A) using the same tree surgeon and (B) in the same 
manner as was previously approved by yourselves. 
 
I attach for your reference: 
 

 a link to the previous application 
(http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/PlanRec?q=recContainer:%2220
18/4846/T%22) 

 photos of the tree today 
 a map of the location of the tree 

The reason for the tree pruning is that it overhangs 13 Pond Street, and this is causing 
damage to the neighbouring property - roof and patio. 
 
I would be grateful if you would promptly consider this request for approval to re-prune the 
tree at 11 Pond Street. 
 
This request has already been discussed with Tom Little - copied. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at this email address. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Justin Simon-Shore 
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